



Wednesday 3rd June, 2015

Dear Parents/Guardians,

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST TO ATTEND MARYMEDE SNOW PROGRAM

The College is excited to announce that we are offering students from year 8-12 the opportunity to attend an extra-curricular, ski weekend at Mt Hotham this winter. To be considered to take part in this exciting program, students must display responsibility and endeavour in their studies and a history of involvement and participation in the full life of the College. The program will include two days of skiing or snowboarding (including lessons, hire and lift pass) at Mt Hotham, accommodation at Bright Chalet in Bright, all meals (including breakfast, lunch and dinner), supervision from Marymede staff and all coach transfers. The cost of this program is \$425.50, which will need to be paid upfront in securing your student's place and is cost is non-refundable.

WHEN:

Friday 14th August departing at 4:00pm to Sunday 16th August, arriving back to College

around 21:00pm

WHERE:

Bright Chalet (Accommodation) and Mt Hotham Alpine Resort

COST:

\$425.50

TRANSPORT:

Private charter bus

ATTENDING

Marymede Staff. All lessons will be instructed by trained professionals and students

will be closely supervised by Marymede staff for the program's duration.

TEACHERS

CONDUCT:

All students will be exemplary in the way that they represent the College. Poor conduct

will result in disciplinary action at the College.

UNDERSTANDING: In committing to this program, students must ensure their attendance to normal, scheduled classes on Monday 17th August and be aware that refunds will not be offered on the basis of sport finals. Students and parents will be required to attend an

evening information night held at the College.

UNIFORM:

A full equipment list will be distributed once fees are paid.

FOOD:

Students will be provided with breakfast, lunch and dinner for the duration of the program (excluding Friday 14th August). Students are encouraged to bring snack and

money for any additional purchases.

Please note this is an expression of interest only to register your son/daughter please email Ms Zappulla at andrea.zappulla@marymede.vic.edu.au by Thursday 11th June. Successful applicants will be notified via parent email and payment details will be provided at this time.

Yours sincerely,

K. Agree Zappulla Head of Chanel Guild Outdoor Education and PE

Teacher

Head of Secondary School